

To the Primary 5 Class of St. Mary's Primary School,

We would like to thank you all for the lovely letters and drawings you kindly sent up to us all here at the Rathfriland Fire Station, and that we all really appreciate your hard work and effort that went into the letters.

The crew that went to visit your school told the rest of us up at the station that they thoroughly enjoyed meeting you all, that they received such a warm welcome from everyone there and were really impressed with the kind manners displayed by everyone!

We are looking forward to meeting you all again in Primary 5 for a fire and safety talk very soon and hope that we can visit St. Mary's Primary School again in the future.

Thanks, and kind regards,

All the firefighters from Rathfriland Fire Station.